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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on the 

Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on Facebook when 

the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

 

March 27th - Spirit of Springfield/Business of the Year Banquet 

 

May 1st-6th - Spring Plant Giveaway (details to come) 

 

June 23rd-27th - Riverside Days 
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ANNUAL MEETING REVIEW 

 

 

If you were unable to attend the live Zoom Chamber of 

Commerce 2021 Annual Meeting, and you would like to 

review it, please email the Springfield Chamber @ 

spfdchamber@newulmtel.net to receive a link to the 

recording. 
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SouthPoint recognized for outstanding marketing 
 
(Sleepy Eye, MN – March 3, 2021) – SouthPoint Financial Credit Union is a recipient of five Minnesota Credit 
Union Network Marketing Awards. Winners were honored at a virtual event February 18. The award program 
recognizes outstanding efforts in the areas of branding, community impact and outreach, digital advertising, 
video and complete campaigns.  
 

“Minnesota credit unions are doing remarkable things to grow brand 
awareness and market to members and nonmembers alike,” said MnCUN 
Vice President of Communications and Engagement Andrea Molnau. “The 
statewide awards program recognizes the best of the best. We would like to 
congratulate the winners and thank all of the 2020 applicants for their 
participation.” 
 
SouthPoint Financial Credit Union was a marketing award recipient in the 
$250 million to $500 million asset category for: 

• Branding, “Putting Community First” 

• Complete campaign, “Waconia branch opening” 

• Digital, “Non-member automated email journey” 

• Printed, “2019 annual meeting report” 

• Video, “Putting Community First” 
 
“We are honored to receive these awards from the Minnesota Credit Union Network,” said SouthPoint 
Marketing and Communications Manager Kim Peterson. “We are proud of the work we do to support our 
organization’s mission of people helping people, and thank the selection committee for recognizing our 
dedication to credit unions.” 
 

SouthPoint Financial Credit Union is a not-for-profit financial cooperative 
that distributes profits among members in the form of lower loan rates, 
fewer and lower fees and higher savings rates. Membership is open to all 
residents and businesses in a 19-county area of southern Minnesota. For 
additional information visit southpointfinancial.com or call 877-794-6712. 

 

 

L-R:, Multimedia Marketing Specialist 

Max Grabow, Marketing and 

Communications Manager Kim 
Peterson, and Marketing Analytics and 

Communications Specialist Anna 

Vangsness. 
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SPRINGFIELD AREA FOOD SHELF UPDATE 
 

The Springfield Area Food Shelf is excited to tell you we have almost completed 

our move to a new location in the lower level-East end, of the hospital building.  

We began moving this past week and now have two service days left in the 

Schwanke’s building which is the 2nd and 4th of March.  We will begin moving our 

appliance’s after service day on the 4th. We will continue to move groceries and 

our shelving to the new location on Friday and Saturday.  We plan to be ready for 

business on March 9 at the new location. 

Clients will still need to call in for an appointment if you want to get groceries.  We 

will continue to do this until RESTRICTIONS ARE LIFTED. 

Clients need to call during the day 8-4 for an appointment for Tuesday night. Call 

in on Wednesday 8-4 for an appointment for Thursday morning. Food Shelf 

number to call is 723-3663.  Leave a message and someone will call you back to 

confirm appointment with you! 

New Location is: 625 North Jackson, Suite F, Springfield, MN 56087 Please come all 

the way around to the backside of the hospital building and come to the East end 

where there are 2 doors marked food shelf. Food will be brought out at this 

location for client pick-up. 

New email address is: foodshelf@nuveramail.net  

New Telephone number is: 507-723-3663 

We are working on updating the web site and also the face book page.  

Please contact Shari Koll if you have any questions regarding the food shelf at 507-

227-0386.  You may also leave a message on the Springfield Food Shelf phone 

number and I will call you back. 
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Good Neighbor Thrift Store 
Accepting Summer/ Spring Clothing 

Selective on Misc. Tues.-Fri. 11-4 
Call in Basis 723-5778 

 
 
 
 



23 

 

GOOD NEIGHBOR THRIFT STORE 
PART-TIME JOB OPENINGS 

 
We are looking for two part-time assistants 
(1-2 days a week) to join the team at the 
Thrift Store 
Hours are flexible 
 
Applicants need to be welcoming, 
conscientious, and patient, with an attention 
to detail and to following protocols that 
are in place to serve the public safely. 
 
If interested please call Fr. Garrett 
Ahlers (507-723-4141) or talk to Lisa Allen 
(507-723-5778), the Thrift Store Manager. 
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Chamber of Commerce General Board of Directors 2021 

 President- Mike Granda- Farmers & Merchants State Bank 

Vice President- Wendy Krier- Springfield Advance-Press 

Dan Anderson- Springfield Market 

Chrissy Boerboom- St. John’s Circle of Care 

Rachelle Halvorson- Halvorson Office Express 

Jill Riederer- City of Springfield Representative 

Deb Miesen- Miesen’s Color Center 

Kayla Tibboel- SouthPoint Financial Credit Union 

Christina Wagner- Riverside Animal Clinic 

  

  

Mission Statement – The mission of the Springfield Area Chamber of Commerce/CVB is to strengthen the 

business community and take a leadership role in promoting economic growth in a spirit of cooperation and 

team work. 

  

Vision Statement – Promote economic growth through the recruitment and retention of quality businesses and 

industries that will contribute to the overall economic health of the community. 

Provide the membership networking opportunities, referrals, internet promotion and other membership 

services to promote and enhance their business. 

Develop and nurture relationships with local government and other community sectors to help facilitate the 

needs and interests of the business community and enhance the overall quality of life within the community. 

  


